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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – VARIANCE REQUEST 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

CITY OF COLUMBUS 
 

 

This is notice that James Durney is requesting a variance at 734 S. Lewis Street, Columbus, WI.  The 

variance request is for the reduction of the accessory structure side setback from eight feet to three feet 

and the accessory structure set back from a dwelling from ten feet to two feet. 

 

The Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing will be held on September 10, 2025, at City Hall in 

Columbus, WI at 6:30 p.m.  You may provide your comments at the public hearing or provide them in 

writing prior to the hearing at mkornmann@columbuswi.gov or via USPS mail at 105 N. Dickason Blvd, 

Columbus, WI 53925 (Attention Mike Kornmann -ZBOA). 

 

If you should have any questions, please contact Mike Kornmann at 920-623-5900 Extension 1106.  
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